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Dear Sir/Madam:
I am writing to enquire as to your position respecting the repeal of Breed-Specific Legislation (BSL) in Ontario.
As you are aware, despite being rejected by every major canine organization worldwide, the Ontario Liberals chose to ignore facts and expert opinion and enacted BSL in 2005. This legislation has resulted in the death of thousands of dogs based solely on appearance rather than behaviour.  Bill 132 has also destroyed the lives of many Ontarians who have lost their beloved family dogs through ignorance and fear mongering.
Several countries around the world have repealed their longstanding breed bans in favour of breed neutral legislation. In 2013, The White House officially condemned Breed Specific Legislation as ineffective and a waste of public resources.  Currently, 20 US states have passed legislation prohibiting BSL.  Municipalities across Canada are rejecting BSL in favour of breed-neutral legislation and fair and equal treatment for all dog owners.  When will Ontario follow suit?
I urge you to put public safety before politics and support repeal of Breed Specific Legislation in Ontario.  I look forward to your official response at your earliest convenience.
Sincerely,
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